THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

FEBRUARY 19, 2013
SUBJECT:
APPROVAL OF DONATION FOR A WELDER BY LINCOLN ELECTRIC
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve the donation for a welder by Lincoln Electric
FACTS:

Bobby Delcoco with the Lincoln Electric Company has contacted the district to offer the donation of a DC-655 Welder to be used at the new Hardin County Schools, Early College and Career Center.  The welder is valued at approximately $5,400. (See attached document).

This generous equipment donation from one of the many community/ business partnerships being developed will help support the achievement of students at the center.     We appreciate Lincoln Electric Company for their insight and guidance on academic and skill program development.  We thank them for their participation in our recent college/career fairs and this generous donation of equipment.
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE DC-655 WELDER DONATION FROM THE LINCOLN ELECTRIC COMPANY FOR THE HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS EARLY COLLEGE CAREER CENTER.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION APPROVE THE DC-655 WELDER DONATION FROM THE LINCOLN ELECTRIC COMPANY FOR THE HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS EARLY COLLEGE CAREER CENTER. 
